
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are circulating the attached letter to inform you that Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission 
(CQC) will carry out jointly an inspection of Leicestershire local area's effectiveness in meeting the 
needs of, and improving outcomes for children and young people who have special educational 
needs and/or disabilities (SEND). The inspection team will be visiting a wide range of establishments 
including early years settings, schools and colleges during week commencing 3rd February. 
Bosworth Academy is one of eight schools selected to be visited and will this will take place during 
the morning of Thursday 6th February. 

It should be noted that Bosworth Academy is not being inspected and no evaluations will be made 
about the overall quality of individual schools visited during this local area inspection process. 

The inspection team will evaluate how effectively Leicestershire local area: 

• identify the needs of children and young people with SEND 

• meet the needs of these children and young people so that their outcomes and 
chances of participating fully in society improve. 

The attached letter outlines how parents or carers of a child or young person with SEND can engage 
in the inspection process and contribute their views. 
 
 
Simon Brown             Lorna Croucher  
Head of School          SENCO LiFE MAT  
 
 
 


